
 
 

City of Lanett 
Meeting Minutes 

Monday, March 21 2022  6:00 PM  Lanett Council Chambers 

Regular Session - 
The City Council of the City of Lanett, Alabama, met in regular session on Monday, 

March 21, 2022, in the Council Chambers of the Lanett Municipal Complex at 6:00 P.M.   

 

Council members present were Tony Malone, Charles Looser, and Angelia Thomas.  

Mayor Heard presided over the meeting.   

 

Rev. Rodney Jones said the invocation and Mayor Heard led the pledge of allegiance. 

 

Councilmember Malone made the motion to adopt the prepared agenda.  Councilmember 

Thomas seconded the motion.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

Councilmember Thomas made the motion to approve the minutes of the March 7, 2022 

Council Meeting and March 7, 2022 Work Session.  Councilmember Looser seconded the 

motion.  Motion unanimously carried. 
 

Approval of Invoices was motioned by Councilmember Malone and seconded by 

Councilmember Thomas. Motion unanimously carried.  

Councilman Malone had no committee report. He thanked the Village for coming out this 

past Saturday to issue toys and clothing to members of the community. 

 

Councilwoman Autry was absent. 

 

Councilman Looser had no committee report.  

 

Councilwoman Thomas reported on the progress of the airport committee.  She stated 

that they had recently met and went over forms concerning Rules & Regulations, 

Minimum standards, Lease agreement for hangar space and determined that they would 

vote at the next meeting. Jody Lowery also stated that they were still working on ground 

leases and hangars.  Thomas thanked the lights and gas department and asked when the 

new street sweeper would begin operations.  Mayor Heard answered by stating that we 

just got insurance and tags for it and it is now ready for use. 

 

Councilman Dobbs was absent. 

 

Mayor Heard recognized Louise Campbell of L.P. Campbell Company who opened up a 

public meeting in regards to the Community Development Block Grant Project LR-CE-

PF-19-024. There were no questions or concerns coming from the floor.  Councilman 

Jody Lowery stated that there were no reported issues. Tony Malone asked Mrs. 
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Campbell to go into more detail about what areas this grant covered. She explained that 

we have done several streetscape projects. This particular grant covered one side of N. 

Lanier at city hall to the state line. She stated that the final section is the Alabama 

Department of Transportation on First Street. 

 

Mr. Heard thanked everyone for being present and He asked for a motion to  

to dismiss. A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Councilmember Malone and 

seconded by Councilmember Thomas.  

 

Mayor Heard stated that there being no further business to come before this council, 

motion duly made, the meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

 

Attest:  

  

_____________________  _______________________________ 

Jamie L. Heard, Mayor   Deborah Gilbert, City Clerk/Treasurer 


